
Welcome to FY25 Q1 Newsletter! 
The Bureau of Federal Compliance (BFC) oversees activities of federal
grant programs to determine whether organizations are in compliance
with federal fund related fiscal requirements. Additionally, we provide
technical assistance, guidance documentation, and other educational
opportunities to assist subrecipients in understanding how to manage
federal grants and maintain compliance. 

Who We Are
The BFC consists of three employees: Lindsey Labonville,
Administrator; Ashlee Fye, Agency Audit Manager; and a third
vacant position, Internal Auditor.

Website: Bureau of Federal Compliance

Bureau of Federal Compliance

July 2, 2024

If your District or Charter would like to request one-
on-one technical assistance or training, please
email the BFC at FederalCompliance@doe.nh.gov. 

Helpful Links: 
Federal Fund Fact Sheets
Federal Fund Information Sheets
Education Department General Administrative Regulations (EDGAR) and Other
Applicable Grant Regulations
Uniform Guidance and Training FAQ

https://www.education.nh.gov/who-we-are/division-educator-and-analytic-resources/bureau-of-federal-compliance
mailto:FederalCompliance@doe.nh.gov
https://www.education.nh.gov/who-we-are/division-educator-and-analytic-resources/bureau-of-financial-compliance/federal-funds-fact-sheets
https://www.education.nh.gov/who-we-are/bureau-of-federal-compliance/federal-funds-information-sheets
https://www2.ed.gov/policy/fund/reg/edgarReg/edgar.html
https://www2.ed.gov/policy/fund/reg/edgarReg/edgar.html
https://www.education.nh.gov/who-we-are/division-educator-and-analytic-resources/bureau-of-federal-compliance/uniform-guidance


Compliance Tip of the Month: 2 CFR 200

What is 2 CFR? Title 2 of the Code of Federal Regulations (2 CFR), is the primary

regulation governing grants and cooperative agreements issues by the US
Government. 

What is 2 CFRs Purpose? Its purpose is to streamline guidance, reduce

administrative burden on award recipients, and guard against waste, fraud, and
abuse of Federal funds? 

Note: 2 CFR will be updating this year with a possible timeframe of October 2024.
Trainings will be scheduled once the update has been approved. 

What’s Happening in the BFC?
If you have yet to submit your FY25 General Assurances, please do so ASAP by
uploading them to your District/Charter School homepage within GMS. 
Summer Technical Assistance is available. If you need help with anything
relating to your federal funds, please let us know. 
FY24 monitoring has concluded. A full monitoring summary will be available on
our website this summer. 
FY25 Risk Assessment has been completed. Be on the lookout for an email
from our office to schedule your monitoring visit in the coming months.
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